
Kids Helping Kids
Join us this February in celebrating our love for our community and supporting those in need

with Kids’ Meals, an amazing organization that has been serving the Houston community since

2006 by providing meals to pre-school aged children in need.

At St. Stephen’s Episcopal School, we are called, with God’s help, to love our neighbor, to

practice service, and to strive for justice and peace among all people. Service is one of our core

values, which values we share with St. Stephen’s Episcopal Church.

The PTO will be providing paper lunch bags for each family to decorate and return to school

later in the month. In addition to decorating bags (ideas from Kids’ Meals on the reverse of this

sheet) we will be collecting applesauce pouches to help stock the Kids’ Meals pantry and allow

them to provide meals to more kiddos. Working with Kids’ Meals Houston and taking the time

to personally decorate lunch bags is a way that our kids can connect to this effort to help other

kids.

Decorated bags and applesauce pouch collection dates-

Friday, February 23rd - Front Office when checking in for conferences

Tuesday March 5th- Main parking lot by Pecore Hall, PTO representatives will

be there around drop off time

Thank you for sharing love with our community!

Best,

SSESH PTO

Use this QR code to make a

donation for the PTO to

purchase donations for

KidsMeals on your behalf!



To learn more about Kids’ Meals Houston and their efforts in the community

please visit their website https://kidsmealsinc.org/

https://kidsmealsinc.org/

